
 

 

                                                                                                                 December 29, 2023 

 

To, 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza, BKC 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai-400 051 

Symbol: JLHL 

To, 

BSE Limited 

P.J. Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai 400 001 

Code: 543980 

Subject: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We would like to inform you that in compliance with the Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended from time to time and in terms of Jupiter 

Life Line Hospitals Limited’s Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider Trading, the trading window for 

dealing in the securities of the Company will remain closed for all the Designated Person of the Company 

and their Immediate Relatives with effect from Monday, January 01, 2024 till 48 hours after the declaration 

of the Unaudited Financial Results of the Company to the Stock Exchanges for the quarter and nine months 

ending on December 31, 2023. 

 

 

You are requested to kindly take the afore mentioned on record and oblige. 

 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For JUPITER LIFE LINE HOSPITALS LIMITED 

 

 

 

Suma Upparatti 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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